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IMPORTANT ALERT TO ALL MEMBERS EMPLOYED BY THE FEDERAL GOVERNMENT: 
  
This information should not be accessed during duty hours and/or using government-owned 
equipment (i.e., an agency-owned laptop, phone, or tablet).  Do not use government-owned 
equipment (including government email addresses) to transmit these materials. 
 

● Right now, Republicans in the Senate are considering changes in the tax code that 
would devastate IBEW members’ health care plans. 
 

● These changes would not only wreck IBEW health care plans, but they would also 
destroy the healthcare of the approximately 170 million Americans who get their 
coverage through their employer. 
 

● If the proposals Senate Republicans are debating right now were to become law, it 
would result in more out-of-pocket expenses, fewer benefits, and worse health care 
outcomes for IBEW members and their families.  
 

● Write to your member of Congress and tell them, “DO NOT TAX MY HEALTH CARE!”  


